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NEWS 
May 27, 2008 

Jessica Hollins 
President-of-the-Month 

Preview and Get-Ready for the 

4th of July! 
Liz Canty & Teri Tope… from ―We’ve Got the Notion‖ will demonstrate a quick and easy 

―Patriotic Bargello flag‖ that is also ―full of surprises‖!! PLUS…get a chance to try your hand 

at machine quilting on a brand new…Aurora 440 QE with the Bernina Stitch Regulator!! 

We hope to have kits available of the flag so you can make one in time for your 4th of July!! 

For more information on ―We’ve Got the Notion‖ check out their web site at 

www.wevegotthenotion.com. 

See you at the meeting! 

WQG Sesquicentennial Celebration Quilt Show 

Your quilt show committee is working on making our first quilt show a success for as 

little outlay of cash as possible. We're able to borrow signs & banners from our 

wonderful sister guild, Columbus Metropolitan Quilters. Ann Timm is going to try to organize some 

sort of small items that we can sell to our show visitors - possibly quilted Christmas ornaments - to 

make up for not being able to charge admission. We'll also be selling the "Bound in History" booklets. 

 Shirley Thompson will be asking for you to sign up soon for volunteer slots: white glove ladies, greet-

ers for the front desk, set up/take down helpers, quilt check in/check out helpers, demostrators for 

quilting skills. We hope everyone will find some way that they can contribute to our first quilt show. 

 Trish Bishop will be collecting your entry forms soon. Deadline for entry forms is the July meeting. 

Everyone is welcome to enter items, big or small, and more than one entry is fine. For now we don't 

have a limit, but it will be first come, first in the show - however, we think we have plenty of space 

to accommodate everyone's treasured quilt. 

 Ruthie Hoover is working on a layout design for the set up in the Everal Barn and we are borrowing 

quilt racks from the Sunbury Guild for that, another helpful sister guild! 

 Becky Dickson & the Show Committee 

May all your weeds be 
wildflowers.  

~Author Unknown 

http://www.wevegotthenotion.com/
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2008 Greeters 
Greeters please plan on arriving 

early (by 6:30 pm) to set up the 

room if necessary and so you are 

there to meet and greet our mem-

bers and any guests we might have.  

May 27 Shirley Thompson, Joanne Guthrie 

Jun 24  Rose Wetherill, Ruthie Hoover 

Jul 29  Ann Timm, Sue Newell 

Aug 26 Ruth Ann Leavell, Linda Behrendt 

Sep 23 Vickie Mills, Evy Kummerle 

Oct 28 Sherry Frnch 

Nov 25 Debi Balog, RuthSnider  

2008 Meeting Dates 

  

May 27 — Jessica Hollins — July 4th 
  Preview 

Jun 24 — Nancy Jo Thompson — TBA 

Jul 29 — Annual Guild Picnic — Christmas  
  in July 

Aug 26 — Shirley Thompson — Pieced 

  Roman Shades w/Virginia 

  Nussbaum 

Sep 23 — Sherry French — TBA 

Oct 28 — Lisa Smith — TBA 

Nov 25 — Annual Guild Holiday Party 

Charm Swap Club 
May is a month for gardening so 

our color is Yellow! You can mix 

your fabric if you’d like. 

Themes for 2008 Charm Swap: 

 Jan – Brown  Jun – Turquoise 

 Feb – Red  Jul - Blue 

 Mar – Green  Aug – Novelty 

 Apr – Purple  Sep – Floral 

 May – Yellow  Oct – Orange 

Nov – Holiday/Christmas 

 Rule Review: 

1. Bring one 6‖ square of pre-washed fabric for 

each person in your group, including yourself. 

2. Please only quilt shop fabric and make sure all 

selvedges are removed. 

3. Put squares in Ziploc bag with your name on 

bag.  

Fall Retreat News!! 
Julie Lochard has been working on our retreat for 

October and has the dates secured at Deer Creek 

Lodge for October 17-19, 2008. We will have a 

very similar set-up to what we had last time, some 

meals, the meeting room to sew in, and they have 

a block of 10-15 rooms on hold for us. More de-

tails including costs, etc. will be coming later. 

Julie will also be giving her report at the meeting. 

Quilt Show Entry Form 
The Sesquicentennial Quilt Show Entry Form is 

page 5 of this newsletter. You can print it out to 

use for your show entries. There will also be one 

available on the old web site http://

WestervilleQuiltGuild.smith1028.com/

entryform.pdf. Reminder: One form per quilt en-

try and return form in it’s entirety to Trish 

Bishop. Deadline for entries is July 22. 

Ohio State Fair Information Everyone should consider entering a quilt or quilted item in the Ohio 

State Fair. Entry fees are minimal and ribbon winners get modest dollar awards along with the ribbon. Be sure to 

enter your quilt in the correct category or it will be disqualified. Read the information carefully. Here's the web 

site: http://www.ohioexpocenter.com/osf/osf.php where you'll be able to download general information for the 

family arts and crafts division, the entry form, needlework & sewing guidelines/entry classes, and the schedule. 

Entry form deadline is June 20, 2008. Delivery dates are July 19-20, 2008. Your entry will be judged and you'll 

get an evaluation sheet with things you do well (and they always give you some "well comments") and things they'd 

recommend you work on improving. It's fun to have your friends come up and say they saw your quilt at the fair! 

mailto:tandtbishop@insight.rr.com
mailto:tandtbishop@insight.rr.com
http://www.ohioexpocenter.com/osf/osf.php
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Westerville Quilt Guild 2008  

Committees and Budgeted Amounts 

In some cases, budgets listed are working 

budgets and more money is available if 

needed. If you are the chair of a committee, 

please contact our Treasurer, Rose Wetherill 

for instructions on when and how to access 

funds. 

Workshop Committee ($50) 

Plans, schedules and organizes learning work-

shops for Guild members. 

Chair: Shannon Bartlett 

Members: Lisa Smith 

Sunshine Committee ($20) 

Sends cards and/or flowers when necessary 

to guild members, and thank you notes to 

guest speakers. 

Chair: Ruthie Hoover 

Members: 

Service Project Committee ($50) 

Leads the guild in efforts to make and pre-

sent quilts to charities. 

Chair: Judy Theil 

Members: Sue Newell, Ruthie Hoover, Evy 

Kummerle, Ruth Snider 

Fun With Fabric Committee (no budget) 

Plans and implements a block exchange, round 

robin or challenge for guild members. 

Chair: 

Members: Nancy Jo Thompson 

Scrapbook/Historian Committee ($100) 

Prepares an ongoing scrapbook of guild 

events. 

Chair: Rose Wetherill 

Members: 

  

Special Events Committee ($150) 

Plans a Shop Hop Tour, a Weekend Retreat, 

or other events such as National Quilting 

Day. 

Chair: Julie Lockhard 

Members: Karen Lesueur, Jessica Hollins 

Quilt Show/Festival Committee ($200) 

Makes suggestions and plans for participation 

in special festival events and/or plans for a 

guild quilt show. 

Chair: Becky Dickson 

Members: Sue Newell, Debi Balog, Beth De-

vine, Jessica Hollins, Trish Bishop, Ann Timm, 

Ruthie Hoover, Shirley Thompson 

Publicity Committee ($10) 

Promotes public awareness of guild activities 

in media formats. 

Chair: Trish Bishop 

Members: 

Awards/Recognition Committee ($20) 

Attends all meetings and awards pins for 

show and tell and also arranges any other 

special recognition such as presenting guild 

pins to guest speakers. 

Chair: Marsha Young 

Members: Ann Timm 

July Guild Picnic Committee ($100) 

Plans events and makes arrangements for the 

annual guild picnic. 

Chair: Louise Maloy 

Members: Jeff Bretthauer, Linda Behrendt 

November Holiday Party Committee ($150) 

Plans events and makes arrangements for an-

nual Holiday Party. 

Chair: Trish Bishop 

Members: Jayne Godsey, Pat Beeman 

(Continued on page 4) 



 

 

Westerville Quilt Guild 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The City of Westerville Electric Division Building, 139 E 

Broadway, Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://WestervilleQuiltGuild.smith1028.com,  

E-mail: WestervilleQG@smith1028.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 

program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 

If you would like to submit an article or 

―tip‖ to the newsletter, please send it, 

either as an attachment or type the 

text in your email, and send it to me at: 

WestervilleQG@smith1028.com 

 

The ―publication‖ date for the Newslet-

ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 

month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 

member that does not have access to 

email, please give them a copy of the 

newsletter. 

Membership Committee ($15) 

Maintains a current record of guild members 

and coordinates e-mail announcements. 

Chair: Joan Lally 

Members: 

Newsletter/Web Site Committee ($150) 

Prepares a monthly newsletter and maintains 

guild web presence. 

Chair: Lisa Smith 

Members: Shannon Bartlett, Karen Lesueur 

President of the Month ($225) - $25 per 

month 

Keeper of the Westerville Guild Quilt 

Joanne Guthrie-Hurst 

Executive Committee: 

Shannon Bartlett (2008-2009) 

Jayne Godsey (2007-2008) 

Jessica Hollins (2008-2009) 

Karen Lesueur (2008-2009) 

Judy Theil (2007-2008) 

Shirley Thompson (2007-2008) 

Rose Wetherill, Treasurer 

(Continued from page 3) Get Ready to Shop Hop! 

This year’s Central Ohio Shop Hop 

dates are July 17—26th, 2008. The 

special hours are 9 am—8 pm July 17

-19 and then the hours are by store. Bus trips 

have been set up and online registration is avail-

able at www.OhioShopHop.com. Check your favor-

ite local quilt shop for more information. 

Great Tips, Tricks & Tools! 

Thanks to all the members who so generously 

shared their wonderful tips, tricks, and tools 

at our April meeting. It made the meeting a 

great success. Westerville Quilt Guild rocks! 

Irene Habowski & Becky Dickson 

www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com 

Don’t forget to send your 

ideas and feedback on our 

Web site! We will be working 

on it this summer and wel-

come any ideas. Send an email 

to any one of us with your ideas: 

Karen Lesueur, karenbelle84@hotmail.com 

Shannon Bartlett, xjhawk@sbcglobal.net 

Lisa Smith, smith1028@sbcglobal.net 

http://WQG.smith1028.com
mailto:Westervilleqg@smith1028.com
mailto:westervilleqg@smith1028.com


 

 

         
 
Please send completed entry form to:  Trish Bishop – 5477 Blackhawk Forest Dr. – Westerville OH  43082 – or email to 
Tandtbishop@insight.rr.com  ENTRY DEADLINE 7-22-08  PLEASE USE A SEPARATE ENTRY FORM FOR EACH QUILT ENTERED 

Entrant’s Name: Phone: 
 

Address: City/State/Zip: 
 

Email: 
 

Secondary Phone: 

 
Quilt Name: 

 

Complete the following ONLY if different from entrant info:  

Quilt Owner: 
 

Quilt Maker: 

Quilted by: 
 

 

Description/interesting information for entry label – include pattern name, source, date completed, estimated hours to  
complete – use separate sheet of paper if necessary: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All entries MUST have a label securely attached to the back of the quilt, or onto the item, with entrant’s name.  There are 3 Quilt Show Categories. 
The general guidelines are listed below.  Please check which category you are entering. 
 

  Large Quilts (category 100’s)            Bed Quilts – dimensions:    W                                L 

  Wall/Crib/Mini (category 200’s)         Any size quilt that is not a bed quilt – dimensions:  W                                              L 

  Other (category 300’s)                      Such as wearables/bags/totes/pillows/table runners 

 
I, ________________________, agree that neither Westerville Quilt Guild nor Westerville City Parks/Everall Barn assume any responsibility or 
liability for damage, loss, defacement, or theft of any item displayed at “Westerville Quilt Guild Celebrates the Sesquicentennial” Quilt Show.  
Please keep a copy of this form for your records. 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________              Date:_________________________________ 

 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

CLAIM CHECK FOR QUILT OWNER . YOU MUST BRING 
THIS FORM TO CLAIM YOUR QUILT. 
 
 
SIGNATURE _______________________________ 
 
(IF NOT PICKING UP YOUR OWN QUILT)  I AUTHORIZE 
THE FOLLOWING TO PICK UP MY QUILT ON SUNDAY 
 
______________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS FORM TO BE PINNED TO BACK OF QUILT UPON 
CHECK-IN AND MUST REMAIN UNTIL CLAIMED BY 
OWNER. 
 
SIGNATURE ___________________________ 
 
IF NECESSARY…THE FOLLOWING PERSON IS  
AUTHORIZED TO PICK UP QUILT: 
 
______________________________________________ 

 

 
WESTERVILLE QUILT GUILD 

CELEBRATES “THE SESQUICENTENNIAL” 

QUILT SHOW ENTRY FORM 


